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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 30/01/2025 

 

• The Board Members attended their fourth Board of Management meeting for Carbury 

School for this school year.  

• Ms. Linda McMahon is the Principal and the Designated Liaison Person in line with the 

requirements of the Child Safeguarding Statement. Ms. Sandra Armstrong is now Acting 

Deputy Principal and the Deputy Designated Liaison Person. Ms. Sandra Duncan has joined 

the Leadership Team as an Acting APII. 

• The closing date for applications for admission for September 2025 is the 7th February 2025. 

• The Department of Education has published the Bí Cineálta Procedures to Prevent and 

Address Bullying Behaviour for Primary Schools. These procedures will come into effect in 

September 2025.  As part of the review process, consultation with parents, pupils and staff 

is currently underway. 

• We would like to thank the Parent Association for all their fundraising efforts in order to 

contribute to swimming lessons, music programmes and P.E. coaching. 

• The Parent Association will hold the following events in Term 2: Pancake Tuesday, Cash 

for Clobber, World Book Day and Easter Raffle. 

• Many initiatives are taking place in the school during Term 2. Full details of these can be 

found in the school newsletter.  

• We are happy to announce that we have secured funding this year for a Shared Education 

project with Carbury N.S. and S.N. Réalt na Mara through Léargas under the ASPIRE 

(Advancing Shared Partnerships through Inclusive Relationships in Education) 

PEACEPLUS Initiative. 2nd, 3rd and 4th Class pupils will take part in this project. 

• The following policy was reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- RSE Policy  

 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


